COPY
LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, London, Telex Telephone: ROYal 9166
Telex No.: 24305

31et August, 1961,

W Dear Sirs,
§/Bng
Motorship "NEVERITA"

I acknowledge receipt of your letter of the Tth
instant and the enclosurce forwarded by you have been
noted,

It ie thought well to refer you to your reply to
my memorandum of the lst May and to emphasise that in
future eimilar cases it is eseential that the renewals
that have been agreed locally or Owners' proposale for
renewale should be referred to this Office.

In Oircular No, 2106 the drillings referred to
are those of the shell and decke in way of the cargo
tanks, the drillinge of internal structure not being
required in this Office, as corresponding renewals
are the responsibility of the loecal Surveyor, A record
of the rc¢commended internal renewsle should be kept,
however, for the use of the Surveyor who cesrries out
the Special Survey,

Yours faithfully,

Deputy glerk to the
Classification Comrittee.
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